
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Bentley’s and Mr Chambers’ Class 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We hope you’ve had a wonderful Christmas and the children have all had a 

well-deserved rest after a very long Autumn term. As you are all aware 

myself and Mr Bentley share the teaching of the class, but for the first 

two weeks of this term it with be myself with Mr Greenwood, Miss Moore 

and Mr Timmis as we’d all like to wish Mr Bentley huge congratulations on 

the arrival of his baby boy on Christmas morning!  

Mr Chambers 

 

 
Curriculum 

Our History and Geography topics this term are ‘Ancient China’ and 

‘Enough for everybody’. 

English and Maths is being taught in personalised learning groups based 

on your child’s ability.  

In Science our topics this term are: ‘Forces’ and ‘Living things and their 

inhabitants’ 

In PSHE we covering the ‘Living in the Wider World’ strand which 

includes the topics ‘One World’ and ‘Aiming High’. 

We will also be teaching computing, Computing, PE, DT, art, RE and music.  

Each day we have our Nurture sessions to focus on your child’s EHCP 

targets with an emphasis of supporting skills of positive Social, Emotional 

and Mental Health outcomes. 

Notes: 

Class Dojo remains the main 

means of communication. Please 

check the class story and the 

school story regularly to keep 

yourselves informed about events 

and information your child needs. 

If you would like to speak to me, 

please call the school on 01782 

550202 or message me on Class 

Dojo to call you back when I am 

available to do so. 

Term dates:  

Half term Monday 12th –Friday 

16th February. 

End of Spring Term –Friday 22nd 

March 

 

Polite Requests: 

Please send a coat in with your child 

every day, along with a hat if they 

will wear one as the children will be 

outside for break as long as it isn’t 

too wet. 

Every Monday your child will be 

taking part in Environmental Art 

sessions in and around the grounds 

and will require a change of clothes 

and shoes, as well as a waterproof 

coat please. 

Many thanks. 

Physical Education: 

Our PE sessions will be on a 

Wednesday and Thursday.  PE 

kits will be provided by school.  

Please send in trainers (in a bag) 

for PE on Wednesdays and 

Thursdays.  Please wear normal 

school uniform shoes on PE days. 

 


